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Basketball Competition 
Congratulations to the 9 students who have been selected to participate our schools 
network interschool, basketball competition this Friday at DRSC. We wish them the best 
of luck! 

 
Flowers Donation 
We hope you all had a lovely Mothers Day! A huge thank you to community member 
Norm who donated not only his time but seedlings, soil and pots for the students to plant 
and give to their special someone in their life on Mothers Day.  

 
From the Pre-Primary 
 In Week Three, we’ve been focusing on our Resilience Project, with this week’s theme 
being “Emotions are neither good nor bad.” We explored the idea that all emotions are 
valid and that it's completely okay to feel a range of different emotions. 
It was a beautiful day, so we decided to take our Resilience activity outdoors. We lay down 
and looked up at the sky, noticing the colours and patterns we could see. Then, we turned 
our attention to the stunning tree in our garden and created drawings inspired by it. This 
peaceful activity helped us feel calm and grounded. 
After coming back inside, the children were relaxed and ready to continue with our indoor 
learning. As Kade put it so wonderfully: “Miss Gungor, I feel relaxed and calm. I’m going 
to put my face in the green zone now.” 
We’re so proud of the way the children are developing their emotional awareness and 
learning to express how they feel in healthy and confident ways. 

 
Pupil Free Day 
Just a reminder Friday 30th of May is pupil free day for all students as all staff have their 
staff development day. Monday 2nd of June is a public holiday as it’s WA Day. Enjoy the 
long weekend. 

 
Assembly 
Room 12 have their assembly this Friday in the undercover area at 9am, we hope to see 
you there. Friday is also P&C Day where we will be thanking our amazing P&C for all the 
fabulous things they do for our students! We are so lucky to have such an amazing support 
network for our school.  

 
Simultaneous Story Time – Wednesday 21st of May 
National Simultaneous Storytime (NSS) is held annually by the Australian Library and 
Information Association (ALIA). Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an 
Australian author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, schools, pre-schools, 
childcare centres, family homes, bookshops and many other places around the country. 
Now in its 25th successful year, it is a colourful, vibrant, fun event that aims to promote 
the value of reading and literacy, using an Australian children's book that explores age-
appropriate themes, and addresses key learning areas of the National Curriculum for 
Foundation to Year 6. This years book is The Truck Cat by Deborah Frenkel and Danny 
Snell.  
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